
PRINCE GEORGE MINOR HOCKEY 

EXECUTIVE MEETING – DEC. 11, 2017 

PRESENT:   Steve, Andrew, Jennifer, Ben, Lyman, Noelle, Tyler, Mick, Glynis, Shirley, Matt, Eric, Justin, Audrey 

ABSENT:     Geoff, Jessey, Aaron via phone  

M/S/C – Tyler - Glynis – to approve the minutes of the Nov. 20, 2017 meeting 

BUSINESS FROM THE MINUTES:  

Treasurer –        Andrew has met with Laurel to go over the books.  Andrew will look into the service fees.  
Mick will contact Dawn Matte to ask about the Grassroots donation cheque.    

 
Discipline –        One parent has received a suspension for 75 days for abuse of an official.  He has contacted 

Mick for an appeal. 
 
AHC – Rep –       Justin reports that BC Hockey plans on two teams in the Northern part of the province. 
 
AHC – House –  Skate a Thon went well. 
 
IP/Novice–  Both tournaments are on track 
 
Atom –    Request a final game for both House 2 and 3.  Some players are starting to get carried away.  

Coaches will be contacted to address the behaviour.  Eric to set up a meeting with Lyman, 
Tyler and himself attending. 

  
Pee Wee –  Still moving players.  Things are pretty quiet. 
 
Bantam –  Tournament is full.  Schedule has been made.  Still moving players. Teams still unbalanced. 
 
Midget -  Shirley suggests we consider adding juvenile players to the Midget division 
 
Rep –  Some coaches have not completed all requirements.   
 
Equipment – Matt has bought some goalie gear for the Novice teams. 
 
Risk Mgmt –       Rep team bus trip to Calgary raised some concerns.  Steve followed up with the City regarding 

what would happen if we had an ammonia leak. 
 
Referees –    Tyler is starting to get ready for the House tournaments. 
 
Female - The Chirstmas tournament is ready to go.   
 
CORRESPONDENCE:   
 

1. Pee Wee Rep tier 1 – request date change for their annual tournament.  Mick to respond- suggest a 
second weekend in February but waiting for zone hockey decision.     

2. Letters regarding the major female team – We will move the team to Pee Wee House 1 for some 
games. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
1.  Jennifer wants to pursue the PG Cougars involvement with PGMHA. 

Next meeting –  Jan. 8 -- 6:30 pm. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


